
DEDHAM BOARD OF HEALTH MINUTES 
January 18th, 2017 

 
 

 
 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: 
 
Leanne Jasset, B.S.P., RPH, Chairperson 
Jason Brogan, MSM Vice Chairperson 
Catherine Cardinale, Health Director 
Renee Johnson, Administrative Assistant 
 

Meeting called to order at 6:03 PM 
                        Audience:  Tyler Krauss G& G Management Division of Great North 
 

Board Meeting:   
 

1) Call for Minutes to be reviewed 
 

Cathy Cardinale, Board of Health Director Report 

i. Kristen McMillian has completed 18 classes, 36 food and retail inspections, 2 
housing inspections this month (January)  

ii.    Leontia Flanagan applied for 2 grants. Awarded one for 3 staff members to go 
to Connecticut for food training, which will allow for more opportunities. 

iii. Permitting online is going well 
 

 
6: 15 Flu clinics going well 

1) Kris McMillian overheard at CVS that they charged insurance and the 
customer additional 40.00 co-pay. Mrs. McMillian suggested they come over 
to the public health department for a free shot.  

 

2) No new restaurants nothing new 
 



3) Chili’s closed  Tuesday the  19th 
 

 
 

Reports: 
 
 

1) 40-80 High St Condo GG Management representative here to discuss the 
state of the dumpsters on the property 

 
 
i. Multiple Reports of residents throwing rubbish in the recycling 
ii. Gate broken and looks like opening is difficult 

 
 
 

2)  Mr. Kraus portfolio manager of building reports that  “situation is looking 
like the dumpster is moved” 

3) Mrs. Cardinale suggests to get rid of recycling, or hide or relocate the 
dumpster. Mr. Brogan suggests to get the broken gate fixed, and to talk to 
tenants. Waste Management to give 30 days or the condo association will be 
fined with suspended recycling. 
 
 
 
 
6:28 
Minutes to be reviewed at later date 
 
6:29 
Motion to Adjourn 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      _________________________________________ 
      Leanne Jasset, Chairman 
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